Sidney Harrington PO Box 425 Minturn, CO 81645

March 27, 2020

Dear Mountaineer Members and Friends:

I would like to nominate Nichole Swanson for the Vail Mountaineers Hockey Club Board of Directors.

I have had the pleasure of getting to know Nichole during the 2019-2020 Squirt A hockey season and she is a dedicated enthusiast for her young and developing player. She is a respectful hockey parent who has a strong interest in contributing her valuable time to VMHC.

Nichole is the parent of a first-year Squirt goalie who loves the game! As a VMHC Board member, she will provide a "goalie-parent-perspective" that is currently under-represented. As the parent of a Squirt, her voice can equitably represent a significant membership set within the Club whose belonging is of great value to consider when making club retention decisions on behalf of those members.

Furthermore, Nichole's profession as a physical therapist consistently places her in a position of giving care to others. She is a naturally kind and warm human being whose demeanor and personality would afford a desirable addition to the Board of Directors as well as proudly represent VMHC.

Please join me in voting for Nichole!

Thank you for your consideration.

Sidney Harrington

(Mac & Caroline's Mom)